
Dear Friends, 
 

  Each year there are simply no words to express how our hearts overflow with gratitude for the generosity 
of so many of you!  We are astounded this year to realize that through the ministries of the Jason Paul Cameron 
Foundation, over $41,000.00 has been given back to educate and mentor students and to share Christ with 
others!! 
 

  During the past year, we realized that God is using the JPC Foundation to minister to others in numerous 
ways beyond the Foundation’s original vision of providing educational and Christian camp scholarships.  We 
expanded upon the Foundation’s mission statement to reflect some of the new avenues of ministry the Lord has 
provided.  The new mission statement reads:  “Enriching lives through service to God and others, missions and 
ministries, and academic excellence.” 
 

  Once again the Foundation was able to provide educational and youth camp scholarships, support for area 
band programs, and encouragement to students in our area by providing the Daily Evaluation Locker Cards for 
area FCS/FCA organizations.  We were also able to provide resource materials for students involved in several 
area mentoring programs and to support mission endeavors in several new ways. 
 

 Through our memorial gift program we provided many families with grief resources.  As memorials are 
given, each family receives a copy of Good Grief which we pray will help them understand some of the difficult 
emotions we all face in times of loss.  We continue to pray God uses our story for His glory and to offer hope to 
families in the midst of loss. 

 

 A  family friend recently stated that one day we will see how God has used Jason’s life and death to make 
a difference in His kingdom work.  What a glorious day it will be when God weaves all the threads together and 
allows us to see the eternal impact of the Jason Paul Cameron Foundation and your gifts!  We will always strive to 
be good stewards of your gifts and work to honor the Lord in all we do. 

 

 Our newsletter is published each November in memory of Jason on his birthday to say “Thank You” for 
your continued support and to raise awareness of the work of the Foundation.  We pray God’s richest blessing on 
you and your families this year.  Thank you once again for partnering with us for 2013-2014! 

The Jason Paul Cameron Foundation was established  
in loving memory of 

Jason Paul Cameron 
November 21, 1987 - June 30, 2005 

Sincerely,Sincerely,Sincerely,Sincerely,    

The Cameron FamilyThe Cameron FamilyThe Cameron FamilyThe Cameron Family    
John, Cindy, Julia, Jonathan and CourtneyJohn, Cindy, Julia, Jonathan and CourtneyJohn, Cindy, Julia, Jonathan and CourtneyJohn, Cindy, Julia, Jonathan and Courtney  



Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/JasonPaulCameronFoundation. We would love to hear from past and current scholarship recipients! 

2014 Top Scholarship Recipients 

Kohl Brandon 
LA Tech 

Matthew Anderson 
ULM 

Emily Bishop 
LA Tech 

Dustin Brooks 
LA Tech 

John Cox 
LA Tech 

Shelby DuBos 
LA Tech 

Sarah Green 
ULM 

Harrison Haley 
LA Tech 

Katie Hollis 
ULM 

Malia Munn 
LA Tech 

Mashall Smith 
LA Tech 

Zach Ainsworth 
LA Tech 

Kailee Beaird 
ULL 

Abbie Aulds 
LA Tech 

Alex Albritton 
LA Tech 

Lucas Scarborough 
Mississippi College 

Allison Freeman 
NSU 

Anna Sit 
Millsaps College 

Madeleine Wilson 
Mississippi College 

Chandler Duffey 
Belmont  

Paul Muckleroy 
LA Tech 

Chandler  

Guerriero 
LA Tech 

Alex Brasher 
LA Tech 

Other Scholarship Recipients 

Zach Kaul 
LA Tech 

Ryan Bishop 
LSU 



The vision of the Jason Paul Cameron Foundation is to make a difference in the lives of area young people.  Your gifts provide 
scholarships to young people who otherwise would be financially unable to attend camps.  We pray that these young people 
will learn of God’s love for them through your contributions.  Area Youth Pastors may contact the Foundation to request 
scholarship assistance. Because of your gifts, the JPC Foundation was able to provide assistance to the following: 

 

YOUTH CAMP/MISSION TRIP SCHOLARSHIPS 

First Baptist Church-WM; The Pentecostal Church-WM; White’s Ferry Road Church of Christ-WM; Christ Church-WM; 
Cedar Crest Baptist Church-WM; Highland Park Baptist Church-Monroe; North Monroe Baptist Church; First West-Fairbanks; 

Fair Park Baptist Church-WM 
 

BAND PROGRAMS 

West Monroe High School, Ouachita Parish High School, Neville High School, Riser Middle School 

 

SEE YOU AT THE POLE LOCKER CARDS 
West Monroe High School, West Ridge Middle School, Good Hope Middle School 

Missions, Mentoring, and Ministries 2013-2014 

Seniors Project 

Mission Project 

Men’s Mentoring Project 

SYATP 

Youth Camp 

Youth Camp 

Youth Camp 

Broaden Horizons 

Youth Camp 

Youth Camp 



Jason Paul Cameron Foundation 

P.O. Box 2474 

West Monroe, LA  71294-2474 

318-397-1333 

 

 

The Foundation is supported solely 
through your generosity; any donations or 
memorials are greatly appreciated. The 
Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit     
organization, and all contributions are tax 
deductible as allowed by law. 

 

www.jpcfoundation.com 

  
These four questions were found on Jason’s 
mirror.  They became a memorable part of the 
service celebrating his life.  They were part of a 
youth LIFE Group lesson taught by Debbie 
Gardner at First Baptist Church West Monroe. 
 
 
 
 

1. What did I do for Jesus today? 
2. What did I do to contribute to my    

family today? 
3. How would other people describe        

my attitude today? 
4. Did I spend time with Jesus today? 

 
 
 
 

We pray that these questions continue to 
challenge and bless lives for years to come. 

 
 

 

Printable cards with the Daily Evaluation Questions are 
available at www.jpcfoundation.com. 

 

 
You may wish to contribute in memory of (or to honor)  
someone who has played an important role in your life.  
When a donation is received, we send an acknowledgement 
to the family of the person being memorialized (or honored) 
to inform them of your gift to the Foundation.  If the gift is a 
memorial, we include a copy of the book Good Grief with the 
acknowledgement. Your gift will also honor Jason and bless 
the lives of other young people in our community.  Each 
family receives a card with these verses found in Jason’s 
Bible the morning after his death which encouraged our 
family in our time of need. 
 
“God is our refuge and strength,    
 an ever-present help in trouble.”   Psalms 46:1 
 
“Have mercy on me, O God, have mercy on me,  
 for in you my soul takes refuge.   
I will take refuge in the shadow of your wings  
 until the disaster has passed.”   Psalms 57:1 
 
“Trust in him at all times, O people;  
 pour out your hearts to him,  
 for God is our refuge.”    Psalms 62:8 

Daily Evaluation Questions Memorials 

“Don’t let anyone look down on you because you are young, but set an example 
for the believers in speech, in life, in love, in faith, and in purity.”  1 Timothy 4:12 


